
 
 
City of Dyersville will be FLUSHING FIRE HYDRANTS 
 

Monday, June 16th thru Monday, June 23rd, 2025 
 
 
Dates and Sections of town….. 
 

Monday North side of 1st Avenue – NW and NE area not 
including Hwy 136 or Woodland Creek Subdivision 

Tuesday  South side of 1st Avenue – SW section to Hwy 20 
Wednesday  SE side east of Hwy 136 
Thursday   SE side west of Hwy 136 
Friday   2nd Avenue SE north including Hwy 136 and Woodland

    Creek Subdivision 
Monday  South of Hwy 20 (Castle Hill Subdivision) 
 

The water in the areas being flushed may become discolored for a short time.  If 
this happens, let the water run until it clears up – should be less than 5 minutes. 
 
We are asking residents to refrain from doing laundry the day that their area is 
being flushed due to the possibility that the water may become discolored. 
 
We are also asking the residents to bypass their water softeners the day that 
their area is being flushed to prevent the possibility of the rosin being moved 
into their water pipes. 
 
We would like to thank our customers for their time and understanding of the 
City’s needs to maintain their infrastructure. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact City Hall at 875-7724 

 

 


